
EDUCATION COMMITTEE 

April 8, 1977 

The meeting was called to order at 10 a.m., with all members 
present except Reps. Gilligan, Barrett, Kvaalen and Meyer, who 
were absent. 

Chairperson Dussault explained that House Joint Resolution was 
introduced to request a study of vocational education program 
governance. She said that it might not be necessary if House 
Bill 6 9  would be revived and passed in the Senate. After some 
discussion, Rep. Hand moved that the resolution DO PASS. The 
committee decided that the resolution should be passed because 
it is not known if HB 6 9  will make it. 

The committee discussed a study of the whole governance of 
education and creating an education oversight committee. 

Rep. Hand's motion was voted on and passed unanimously by those 
present. 

The Chairperson mentioned a meeting Monday morning, which is 
necessary to deal with bills left in the committee. 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 
10:02 a.m. 

ANN MARY DUSSAULT, Chairperson 




